
Unit Revitalization Committee 

In an effort to help slow declining membership, Department President LoAnn Dick recently 
commissioned a 3-member committee called the ‘Unit Revitalization Committee’. The focus of the 
committee is to assist the Department’s Membership Committee and District Presidents when 
struggling units are considering disbandment. The new committee led by Past Department President 
Gloria Covert includes Shelley Schuster, President District 2 and Holly Eslinger, President Unit 246 
(Elgin). The committee can be called in to assist units to reorganize instead of disbanding. If your unit 
is struggling to maintain membership, these ladies are just a phone call away.

  • Gloria Covert, Past Department President – Cell Phone: 701-370-0055

  • Shelley Schuster, President District 2 – Cell Phone: 701-520-1525

  • Holly Eslinger, President Unit 246 (Elgin) – Cell Phone: 701-891-1909


